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July 18, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

    
 

River BaptismRiver BaptismRiver BaptismRiver Baptism    
We will have a river baptism on Sunday, July 29th, 

immediately following our Sunday morning 2nd service. 

    

AAAAltar ltar ltar ltar and Foand Foand Foand Foyer Flowersyer Flowersyer Flowersyer Flowers    
It is time once again for an opportunity to sign up for 

flowers for the altar and foyer.  The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until Sunday, 

September 9, 2018.  To ensure getting the special date you 

want, please sign up right away.  
 

You may also email your request to pgbc@pgbctn.org and 

a confirmation will be sent to you by return email.  Please 

include your message when you sign up.  Coulter’s Florist 

will bill you directly for the flowers you order.   
 

The cost of the flowers, delivery, and tax is $36.16.  For 

additional information or if you have any questions, please 

call Anne Blevens at 865-233-0564.   

We Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your Help    

If you have moved recently or have changed your 

telephone number, please contact the church office at 977-

1526 and provide us the updated information.  This not 

only helps us in the office, but also provides this 

information for your Deacon.   

 

SSSSecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, July 22nd 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jonathan Long & Bobby Gamble 

2nd Service Woody Woodhead 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

    

    

    

    



Teacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation    
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 12th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 

PLEASE KEEP IN PRAYER 

Please be in prayer for Pleasant Grove @ College St and 

Harbor City Church, Winthorp, MA. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. July 22nd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. July 29th Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Aug. 1st 6:30 PM 

YWG Breakfast Sat. Aug. 11th 8:00 AM 

 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 

We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 9th.   Sign up sheets will be located in the 

hallway later this month.   

 

BUSINESS MEETING 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

June was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for June was 190, average contacts were 210.  

Diann Ringer reported for the WMU.  Thirty-eight 

backpacks, several packs of underwear and socks and 

cleaning supplies, and a $500 donation from the Happy 

Helpers Sunday School Class were collected for the 

Baptist Center. Thank you to everyone for their 

donations.  Also, thank you to the young men that helped 

load the items in the car.     WMU will be receiving the 

Golden Offering for TN Missions during the month of 

September.  Collection of blankets and sheets for the 

Baptist Center will begin in September.  Bette Wade 

reported for the Trustees.  Trustees are almost finished 

replacing door locks on the doors.  The playground 

equipment has been washed and preparations are 

underway for painting and putting in some soft-landing 

areas.  Jerry Thompkinis reported for the Homebound 

Ministry.  The ministry has one July birthday and cards 

will be sent.  New schedules for the second rotation will be 

posted in classrooms and given to individuals by July 

22nd.  The second rotation will begin July 29th.  Our 

homebound members are always close in heart and in 

Christian love, and we thank each of you for sending 

cards.    Greg Long reported for Executive Board for Pat 

Amos.  Seventeen churches were represented at the July 

Associational Executive Board meeting.  The Baptist 

Center reported that 1,504 families were assisted with 

food during the past three months.  Food costs have 

increased twenty-five percent this year, creating a need for 

more donations from our churches.  Camp Tipton will 

soon promote a “Child To Camp” fund raiser to help 

families who cannot afford camp, especially foster 

children.  Seven volunteers from our Association are part 

of a mission trip to Puerto Rico this week.  The backpack 

give-away will be on Saturday, July 21st.   
 

Old Business:  None 
 

New Business:  None 
  

Mike Morrell motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lisa Hill, Acting Clerk 


